
�

�
�

�  

�
�
�
�
�
�
�

�

Liturgical Publications    3171 LENWORTH DR.  #12  MISSISSAUGA, ON  L4X 2G6   905-624-4422

90
 -

 4

Authentic
Southern Italian Cuisine

Since 1988

Lunch, Dinner, Take Out
& Catering available

Chef/Proprietor Giuseppe
531 Queen St. E., Toronto

416.214.5148
www.fusilli.ca

HANGING

LOCAL
LOCAL
LOCAL

SPOT

SPOT
Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL

Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL

312 Queen Street East

416-366-3666
Dr. Imelda Gunawan

Chiropractor

120 Carlton St., Suite 417
(corner of Carlton & Jarvis)

416-944-2973

Mehdi Hassanianesfahani         Sylvia Amante              Jon Amante             Cliff Geroche

SPOT

Eat
Shop

Spend
and Enjoy

LOCAL

Holy Cross Cemetery & Funeral Home   905-889-7467

Mount Hope Cemetery   416-483-4944

In keeping with your Catholic faith

www.catholic-cemeteries.com

L i fe  Ce l e b r a t i o n s .

647.660.5056

Area Rug Cleaning  •  Rug Repair & Restoration
Rug Showroom  •  Appraising  •  Upholstery Cleaning

Broadloon Cleaning & Installation
452 Richmond St. E.       416.366.0707

www.TurcoPersian.com

CALL JON AMANTE
O 416-782-8882
C 416-543-8852

www.TeamJonAmante.com

focused on your vision

569 King Street East    647.539.3937
www.corktowneyecare.com

Fresh breads, cheeses,

deli, pastries,

catering, gift baskets.

Serving Cabbagetown

since 1980

473 Parliament St.

416-928-0291

www.theepicureshop.com

ROSAR - MORRISON
FUNERAL HOME & CHAPEL

467 Sherbourne Street (at Wellesley)

416-924-1408
Chad VanDyk, Manager

chad.vandyk@dignitymemorial.com

Funeral Prearrangements available

Call for your FREE Personal Planning Guide

SPOT

Mon - Fri 9AM-7PM
Sat 9AM-5PM

Closed Sundays

MOSS PARK

PharmaChoice Advice
    for Life

CARING FOR OUR COMMUNITY
325 Queen St. E.  416-361-5713
David Chan & Jim Giontsis

Pharmacists

FREE DELIVERY

Now Accepting

Applications

from Grade 5

through 12

416-969-8771

De La Salle College "Oaklands"

ST. MICHAEL'S
COLLEGE SCHOOL
Under the direction of the Basilian Fathers

Grades 7 to 12
University preparatory

SPOT

PREGNANT?
NEED HELP?
Call Birthright

Helpline 1-800-550-4900
Toronto  416-469-1111

www.birthright.org

Liturgical Publications, your weekly bulletin printer has
an opening for a full time Sales Representative.

Base Salary • Commission • Car Allowance • Travel Expenses
If you have a drive to succeed and are self-motivated,
email your resume to salesrep@parishbulletins.com

SALES REPRESENTATIVE
WANTED

THE PERFECT TO ADVERTISESPOTSPOT
YOUR BUSINESS!

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL 905-624-4422
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The Good Shepherd Ministries, located at 412 
Queen St., provide meals for the homeless and 
at-risk individuals in our community! 
Non-perishable food will be accepted between 
October 1st and the 16th.  You can drop off  
donations in the parish offi ce, the sacristy or 
the drop box located at the front of  the church.
Items most needed are: tomato sauce, canned 
tomatoes, soups and stews, mayonnaise, jams, 
granola bars, mustard, beans, chickpeas, canned 
corn, breakfast cereals and peanut butter.  For 
information email cindy@goodshepherd.ca. 

It’s that time of  year to begin registrations for 
this year’s Sacramental Preparation Programme.  
We are accepting registrations for children 
wishing to prepare for the celebration of  the 
Sacraments of  First Reconciliation, Holy 
Eucharist and Confi rmation next spring.  
Information sheets and forms can be found at 
the back of  the church.  

This weekend we 
welcome  Sebastien 
Cardinal, representing 
“Handicraft Holy 
Land Christians”, 
who after all the 
masses will briefl y 
address the issues 

and concerns regarding the Christian 
presence in the Holy Land.  Christians 
in the Holy Land graciously ask your 
support through conscious prayers and 
will have many handcarved olive wood 
religious art pieces made by these families 
in Bethlehem available for purchase 
after every mass.  Proceeds of  the sales 
generate much needed employment 
for our Christian brothers 
and sisters in Bethlehem.  
To learn more visit 
HolylandChristians.ca

4:30 pm ♦

8:30 am ♦ In Thanks for 
Blessings Received

11:00 am ♦ For the People

5:00 pm ♦

5:00 pm ♦ Vince Greco

 5:00 pm ♦

5:00 pm ♦

Mass Intentions are accepted for all parish 
Masses, contingent on availability.  
The offering for a scheduled / announced 
date is $20 per Mass and $10 per Mass for 
an unscheduled / unannounced intention.  
To schedule a Mass intention, please call 
the offi ce at 416-364-7588 or send an 
email to stpaulsbasilica@archtoronto.org.

Join The Mary Ward Centre, The Jesuit Forum, 
& Regis College for an imaginative encounter 
towards Truth & Reconciliation.  Dr. and Elder, 
Bob Philips (Great Bear) will be facilitating 
discussions to help deepen the appreciation for 
this fi lm.  Free to attend, though a good will 

offering is appreciated.  For more 
information or to register please scan 
the QR code or visit http://tiny.cc/
wabanaki.  

Don’t carry cash or even own cheques?  Want 
to collect miles or points on your credit card?  A 
single or monthly donation through your credit 
card is a great option.  Tax receipts are issued 
immediately for a single donation and at the 
end of  the year for a recurring gift.  Select the 
Donate button at stpaulsbasilica.archtoronto.org 
or scan the QR code.  Please ensure 
that “St. Paul’s Basilica, Toronto” is 
selected from the Parish drop down 
menu when signing up.
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At every Mass we offer a gift of  praise to 
God, which echoes the words of  praise 
Jesus so often spoke with His heart, here 
on earth, and out loud, as He blessed 
the bread and wine at the Last Supper.  
He give Himself  out of  love for us and 
because of  the love of  the Father.  
The practice of  celebrating “Thanksgiving” 
began in that great land to the south 
of  us.  It was a religious expression of  
thankfulness for the bounty of  the harvest 
in what were new and harsh conditions 
for a small group of  new arrivals.  As with 
many holidays it has become more secular 
over the course of  time. We might be 
grateful for whatever material comforts 
we have.  
From the point of  view of  our faith,  I think 
the gratitude begins and ends with God.  
Our gratitude is personal – thankfulness 
for the love God continuously shows us 
and the newness of  life that necessarily 
accompanies that fact.  
And in a world that looks askance at 
religion we can also be very thankful for 
the communion we have with one another.  
Our identity together in the Church is the 

reason for redemption.  God came to 
save us together.  As the sun sets and we 
put the day away in the evening, we can 
be reminded of  this fact.  The journey of  
each of  us has contributed something to 
the salvation of  all each day.  There are 
many others giving glory to God too.  
Their work and their prayers travel to us 
in ways visible and invisible.  
I should add happily for me, that I will 
have been at St. Paul’s for one year this 
coming Saturday.  I am very grateful to be 
among you.  As we keep getting back into 
parish life, I will be getting to know more 

and more of  you and look forward to 
working with you.  Our prayer together at 
the Eucharist is the height, of  course, but 
in our parish life texture comes from what 
we do between those Sunday Masses.  
Thank you for your love of  God and for 
your caring use of  all that God has given 
to you.  As we refl ect on our blessings and 
enjoy time together this weekend, may 
God gently draw us more deeply into our 
lives of  discipleship. 

Kindly note that the parish offi ce will be closed Monday, October 
10th for the Thanksgiving Holiday and on Tuesday, October 
11th for a parish planning day.

On Friday, October 21st at 7 pm, 
organists Aaron James, Gordon 
Mansell and David Simon, of  
Together in Worship Canada, will 
be putting on a recital featuring 
one of  Toronto’s oldest all 
wood pipe organs here at St. 
Paul’s.  Coffee and cookies will 
follow the recital in the parish 
hall.  There is no cost but a 
suggested $5 free will offering 
is appreciated. All are welcome 
to attend!

Happy Thanksgiving!

As we celebrate Thanksgiving this weekend, Father Bob and the 
parish staff  would like to thank all of  the parishioners for their 
support this past year. We pray that you and your loved ones are 
safe and well this Thanksgiving. 

In Christ,

Most Reverend Robert Kasun, CSB (Right) formally installing Fr. Robert O’Brien (Left) as pastor of  St. Paul’s Basilica 
Photo Credit: Cesar Cadens
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end of  the year for a recurring gift.  Select the 
Donate button at stpaulsbasilica.archtoronto.org 
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among you.  As we keep getting back into 
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and more of  you and look forward to 
working with you.  Our prayer together at 
the Eucharist is the height, of  course, but 
in our parish life texture comes from what 
we do between those Sunday Masses.  
Thank you for your love of  God and for 
your caring use of  all that God has given 
to you.  As we refl ect on our blessings and 
enjoy time together this weekend, may 
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Kindly note that the parish offi ce will be closed Monday, October 
10th for the Thanksgiving Holiday and on Tuesday, October 
11th for a parish planning day.

On Friday, October 21st at 7 pm, 
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Mansell and David Simon, of  
Together in Worship Canada, will 
be putting on a recital featuring 
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follow the recital in the parish 
hall.  There is no cost but a 
suggested $5 free will offering 
is appreciated. All are welcome 
to attend!

Happy Thanksgiving!

As we celebrate Thanksgiving this weekend, Father Bob and the 
parish staff  would like to thank all of  the parishioners for their 
support this past year. We pray that you and your loved ones are 
safe and well this Thanksgiving. 

In Christ,

Most Reverend Robert Kasun, CSB (Right) formally installing Fr. Robert O’Brien (Left) as pastor of  St. Paul’s Basilica 
Photo Credit: Cesar Cadens
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SPOT

Eat
Shop

Spend
and Enjoy

LOCAL

Holy Cross Cemetery & Funeral Home   905-889-7467

Mount Hope Cemetery   416-483-4944

In keeping with your Catholic faith

www.catholic-cemeteries.com

L i fe  Ce l e b r a t i o n s .

647.660.5056

Area Rug Cleaning  •  Rug Repair & Restoration
Rug Showroom  •  Appraising  •  Upholstery Cleaning

Broadloon Cleaning & Installation
452 Richmond St. E.       416.366.0707

www.TurcoPersian.com

CALL JON AMANTE
O 416-782-8882
C 416-543-8852

www.TeamJonAmante.com

focused on your vision

569 King Street East    647.539.3937
www.corktowneyecare.com

Fresh breads, cheeses,

deli, pastries,

catering, gift baskets.

Serving Cabbagetown

since 1980

473 Parliament St.

416-928-0291

www.theepicureshop.com

ROSAR - MORRISON
FUNERAL HOME & CHAPEL

467 Sherbourne Street (at Wellesley)

416-924-1408
Chad VanDyk, Manager

chad.vandyk@dignitymemorial.com

Funeral Prearrangements available

Call for your FREE Personal Planning Guide

SPOT

Mon - Fri 9AM-7PM
Sat 9AM-5PM

Closed Sundays

MOSS PARK

PharmaChoice Advice
    for Life

CARING FOR OUR COMMUNITY
325 Queen St. E.  416-361-5713
David Chan & Jim Giontsis

Pharmacists

FREE DELIVERY

Now Accepting

Applications

from Grade 5

through 12

416-969-8771

De La Salle College "Oaklands"

ST. MICHAEL'S
COLLEGE SCHOOL
Under the direction of the Basilian Fathers

Grades 7 to 12
University preparatory

SPOT

PREGNANT?
NEED HELP?
Call Birthright

Helpline 1-800-550-4900
Toronto  416-469-1111

www.birthright.org

Liturgical Publications, your weekly bulletin printer has
an opening for a full time Sales Representative.

Base Salary • Commission • Car Allowance • Travel Expenses
If you have a drive to succeed and are self-motivated,
email your resume to salesrep@parishbulletins.com

SALES REPRESENTATIVE
WANTED

THE PERFECT TO ADVERTISESPOTSPOT
YOUR BUSINESS!

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL 905-624-4422




